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Operation Santa is the Pasadena Jaycees’ longest running community 
service project. Since 1934, we have been collecting letters written to 
Santa Claus by children in Pasadena and the surrounding areas. The 
Pasadena Jaycees read those letters, collect toys and raise funds, and then on 
Christmas Eve, the Jaycees send out pairs of Santa and Mrs. Claus to homes 
throughout Pasadena to deliver the gifts to the children. Being a part of 
this project will help touch the lives of over 3500 children, and it will be a 
memory you will cherish forever.

Your donation of a toy will brighten a child’s day. Toys like Barbie dolls, Disney 
character toys, stuffed animals, toy trucks, puzzles, basketballs, 
baseballs, and the like are always appreciated. However, any gift donation is 
appreciated. The typical price range for donated toys is between $10 and $20.

Want to contribute even more? You can help out Operation Santa in other ways! 
The Jaycees will need help sorting toys, and we always need volunteers as Santa 
or Mrs. Claus on Christmas Eve!

Please contact opsanta@pasadenajaycees.org for more information!


